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July 27, 2018

Re: Letter of Authorization- Central & Unser Extension Agreement

To whom it may concern,

We Armstrong Development, approve Michael Balaskovits of Bohannan Huston, Inc. to submit
the infrastructure improvement agreement to the development review board in support of an
extension.

If you have any questions, feel free to give me a call.
Sincerely,

Nicole Zion

Assistant Real Estate Manager
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